
 

PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING POWER 

OUTAGES SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 

20th  
 

For the last few weeks, Pacific Power has been replacing old electricity 

poles throughout the City. A notification has been sent out by Pacific 

Power stating that most of the community will be experiencing some 

type of interruption of power starting at 9:00 am, Wednesday, March 

20th and could potentially go until 1:00 am, Thursday, March 21st.  

 

The City is not involved with this project, so we ask that if you have any 

questions or concerns regarding this matter that you contact Pacific 

Power at 1-888-221-7070.  


